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18TH BIENNIAL INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS OF THE ASIAN REGIONAL ASSOCIATION  
FOR HOME ECONOMICS (ARAHE) 

 
 The Asian Regional Association for Home Economics (ARAHE) will hold its 18th 
Biennial International Congress from August 3 to 7, 2015 in Hong Kong. 
 
 The Congress aims to: 
 

1. develop and strengthen all forms of education in the field of Home Economics 
(HE); 

2. establish and improve the standards of research and service in HE; 
3. initiate, promote and support legislation and government programs relating 

to HE profession; 
4. carry out the objectives of ARAHE in affiliation with other organizations 

having similar aims and objectives; 
5. enlighten the participants on the role of HE for regional development; and 
6. strive for mutual contacts, professional exchanges and amity among its 

members. 
 

 The target participants are Edukasyon Pantahanan at Pangkabuhayan (EPP) and the 
Technology and Livelihood Education (TLE) teachers, coordinators, head teachers, master 
teachers, school heads/principals and supervisors from both public and private schools. 
 
 Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to 
Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.  
 
 More information may be inquired from: 
 
 Mr. Albert M. Rosarda 
 Vice President 
 Philippine Home Economics Association (PHEA) 
 Mobile Phone No.: 0917-860-4063 
 Email Address: phea1948@gmail.com 
 Website Address: http://arahe.asia/phea.tk 
 Facebook Account: Philippine Home Economics Association 
 
 
Sally/Sheila -18th ARAHE 
0253-April 24/25, 2015 

 
 
 


